CONFIRMATION OF MEETING REPORT

The report of the ordinary meeting of @ July 2001 has been previously circulated. There is an
amendment to clause 2(a) Yvonne Palmer withdrew from the chair and took no part in discussion or
voting on this item.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the report of the ordinary meeting of 4 July 2001, as amended, be
confirmed.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Proceedings/2001/26July/ShirleyPapanui/index.asp

